
Welcome to Church 

We are glad you chose to worship with us today here at Plain Community Church and trust you 
will encounter a genuine sense of welcome and find the entire worship experience to be mean-
ingful. If you are new to PCC or haven’t been in a long time, please fill out the Visitor Card in the 
Pew Rack. First time visitors are also encouraged to go to the Welcome Center in the Foyer for 
more information about our fellowship and a special gift from the church. Prayer Request Cards, 
Volunteer Cards (a great way to get connected at PCC)  and giving envelopes can also be found 
in the pew racks. 

• PCC Supported Missions — The Pantry, Kim Miller - Director 
• Local Ministries — Spirit Life Center 
• PCC Ministries — Commissions – Hospitality, Missions, Buildings & Grounds, Finance  
• PCC Families —  Jim & Jill De St Jeor, Tim & Anna Dougherty 
To participate in the prayer chain or receive weekly updates on church events, please email  
plaincommunitywa@gmail.com. 

On the Prayer Chain this week: 

• Please pray for Bjorn and Cindi Bostrom (Cyndy Bostrom's son and daughter-in-law) and their 
new son Theo. Mom and baby are doing okay. Pray for the family and for Cyndy as she travels 
to CA to help this week.  

• Praise the Lord that Addie’s scans were once again clear. Josh, Amy and Rich and Cindy Cram 
rejoice and thank you for your prayers this week.  

• Continue to pray  for those who have suffered from hurricanes Harvey, Irma, and Maria; the 
violence in Las Vegas, and now the wildfires in northern California. Pray that sad and broken 
spirits in our nation may receive hope and comfort, may burdens be made lighter.  

• Praise God for the ways he is moving within our congregation and so many are stepping out in 
faith and are participating in the Emotionally Healthy Spirituality Course. 

• Earl Marcellus would appreciates prayers for strength for his cancer treatment. Pray for God's 
grace to be with Earl. "Your kingdom come, your will be done, on earth as it is in heaven." Matt 
6:10 

• Local resident, Earl Petit suffered a serious traumatic injury. He is currently in a rehab facility 
and making remarkable progress. Praise God he was able to leave the rehab facility for 5 hours 
to be at his son's home. Please keep Earl & Anita in your prayers. as the time nears for him to 
be again at home. A Meal Coordinator and  Meal Calendar have been established. We will 
share the information when it is active.  

• Donnie Sauer's mother's diagnosis has been changed and much improved. Praise God! Please 
do continue to pray for healing as there are still health issues.  

• Lift Niek and Teranne in your prayers as they have returned home to Isreal and their ministry 
and studies there. Praise God for the announcement of a new baby and grandbaby for Mike 
and Marsha McComas, too! 

• From Lois Oberg, "Dear friends, I would appreciate prayer. I am experiencing some side effects 
from my daily Chemotherapy for my Leukemia. We are in the process of adjusting dosage. Pray 
that the side effects do not recur and that I remain in remission with this lower dose of medica-
tion. I also ask God's peace as we experience these bumps of the cancer journey." 

• Praise God that the gentlemen in Iowa who had left a suicide note on his facebook profile  - 
Amanda's {Scott} small town - was found. Pray that he is getting the medical, emotional and 
spiritual help he needs.  

“Lord, Hear Our Prayers …” 

Announcements 

Student Ministries Events 

Student Ministry - Fall schedule 
Wed—6:30 pm, Emotionally Healthy Spiritu-
ality: High School will participate in this 8 
week course.  
Thurs– 7:00 pm, High School night at Leah's 
house (weekly). 
Fri, October 20—6:00-10:00pm HS Girls Night 
at Leah’s 
Fri, October 27—TnT or Theater & Theology for 
Middle and High School at McComas'. Meet at 
church at 6:00 pm. 

EHS Course: Wednesday 6:30-8:30 pm. 
Day by Day—Week 3 , pgs 59-75 
Main Book—Chapter 4, pgs 97-116 

The Pantry Community Dinner, Tues, October 
17, 5:30 –7:30 pm at The Pantry. Simple din-
ner of stew, salad and homemade bread.  

New Address for Pam Long: 609 W Broad St, 
Swansboro, NC 28584; A postcard arrived this 
week from Pam. It is posted on the “Get Con-
nected” bulletin board. 

New Address for Maurice & Joyce Briggs: 
1115 Pershing St, Wenatchee, WA 98801  

Proposed Amendments to the PCC Bylaws: 
Hard copies of the proposed amendments to 
the Bylaws are available at the Welcome Cen-
ter (an email was sent on Sept 26th). There 
will be a discussion forum Today, October 15 
immediately following the service, if you 
would like to make comments or suggestions. 
Following the discussion forum, depending on 
what additional work may or may not need to 
be done a general membership meeting will 
be called to vote on the Amendments.  

Honoring Our Pastor With Overwhelming 
Love: October is Pastor Appreciation Month, 
there’s no better time to show Pastor Jon and 
Tami, that we appreciate the hard work, sacri-
ficial dedication and multiple blessings provid-
ed by these special people. Everyone, mem-
bers, youth, and children are encouraged to 
write an appreciation letter to the pastor. A 
love-letters basket is in foyer. Additional cards 
are available next to the basket. 

Fall Fellowship Dinners: Today is the last day 
to sign up to participate in the Fall Fellowship 
Dinners. Please use the today’s insert and 
place it either in the offering plate or in the 
basket provided in the foyer.  

Christmas Play Auditions, Sunday Oct 22, 
11:30 am, immediately following the Worship 
Service. Rehearsals begin Monday, October 23 
at 6:30 pm. Kari Novikoff, the director will be 
returning from vacation this week. Please plan 
on being at the Auditions, regardless of what 
your interest is, unless you have made other 
arrangements with Kari. 



Please submit bulletin items by Thursdays at 
11:00 am. The PCC Website has access to our cal-
endar, directory, history, Elder Meeting Minutes, 
Elder/Deacon Church Council Minutes, faith state-
ment, by-laws and annual report.  Password for 
restricted “For Members” pages —“openplease.” 

SUNDAY 
Bylaw Revision Discussion Forum ············ 11:30 am 

MONDAY 
Young Life ·················································· 7:11 pm 

TUESDAY 
Office Open  ································· 9:00 am-2:00 pm 
The Pantry Community Dinner ·········· 5:30-7:30 pm 

WEDNESDAY 
EHS Course ················································· 6:30 pm 

THURSDAY 
Office Open ·································· 9:00 am-2:00 pm 
Ladies Knitting ·········································· 10:00 am 
The Pantry Open ································ 1:00-7:00 pm 
HS Youth @ Leah’s ····································· 7:00 pm 

FRIDAY 
Office Open ·································· 9:00 am-2:00 pm 
HS Girls Night @ Leah’s  ·················· 6:00-10:00 pm 

SATURDAY 
Men’s Breakfast ········································· 8:00 am 
The Pantry Open  ························· 9:00 am-1:00 pm 

SUNDAY 
Worship ··················································· 10:00 am 
Christmas Play Auditions  ························ 11:30 am 

PCC Ministry Leaders 

Sunday Mornings at Plain Community Church 
Nursery (2 yrs and under) 
Lower Level of Church  
Pre-School (potty trained thru 5 yrs old) 
Lower Level Burgess Hall, start in service 
Worship  ....................................................10:00 am 

October 15-22, 2017 

October 15, 2017 

Plain Community Church 

Love God ... Love Your Neighbor  (Matthew 22:37-39) 

Prelude   

Welcome & Call to Worship   

Hymn 

Worship & Praise   

Praise & Prayer 

Offering   
Preschool children (3-5 yrs) may be dismissed to downstairs in Burgess Hall. Nursery Care is available 
through the entire service. 

Message  Genesis 50:15-21; Proverbs 3:5-6 Pastor Jon Johnson 

Announcements & Greetings 

Ministry Moment  The Pantry    Director Kim Miller 

Closing Hymn 
    
Blessing 

Senior Pastor Jon Johnson 360-204-6626 

pastorjonjohnson@gmail.com 

Ministry 
Assistant 

Kathi Bonallo 206-930-3074 

plaincommunitywa@gmail.com  

The Pantry  
Director 

Kim Miller 509-888-1110 

theplainpantry@gmail.com 

Youth Leader/ 
Caretaker 

Leah Norby 509-470-0416 

lnorby@nwi.net  

Worship  
Director 

Jamie Sauer 509-860-9484 

jamiesauer27@hotmail.com 

Elders 

Mark Judy  Chair 509-885-4176 

judytribe@msn.com 

Bill Newell 509-679-0635  

bill@mtsprings.com 

Eric Warthen Secretary 509-630-3623 

emlwarthen@gmail.com 

Commission Deacons 

Rich Cram (Finance/Treasurer) rich@mtsprings.com 

Terri Judy (Hospitality) terri.judy47@gmail.com 

Dave Saugen (Missions) missionspcc@gmail.com 

Ed Tobey (Building & Grounds) entobey@nwi.net 

Church Office 
Hours 

T, TH & F  
9:00 -2:00  509-763-3621 

www.plaincommunitychurch.org   
Find us on Facebook and Instagram! 

12565 Chapel Dr. 
Leavenworth, WA 98826 

(509) 763-3621 or (509) 763-2827 
plaincommunitychurch.org 

Monthly Financial Report 
Monthly Budgeted Expenses  $15,817 
October Offerings   $7,136 
Monthly financial reports are posted in the 
basement phone room. Previous month’s are 
in notebooks in the copy room.   

$15,817 
$9,769 

Monthly financial reports available downstairs in 


